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Another unnecessary tax to burden the people of Oregon.  People are flocking to 

move out of State, especially Portland and lawmakers don't seem to get it!  Our taxes 

are out of control.  How about cutting spending ??    Is there absolutely nothing they 

don't want to tax.  I just read the coffers were full and that they are bringing in millions 

more than expected in taxes.  Let's take a break and focus on cutting back in some 

areas so that you can give everyday people a break. 

 

This will add another layer of red tape to businesses associated with tires as well.  

They will have to keep track of and submit a bunch more information, collect the fees, 

report to the state and submit the payments.  You make people want to leave this 

state and certainly don't show support for small businesses. 
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